JERUD LANGLEY

9475 S 250 W South Whitley, IN Phone: (260)609-6142

Calvin Bolt Home Inspections March 10, 2006

Dear Calvin,

May I start by saying how pleased my wife and I are for the decision we made in hiring you to perform the inspection on our new home.

I did a lot of research on several home inspection services in the area and found that there were many out there to choose from. Therefore, my decision was not easy until 1 contacted you. After visiting your very informative website and speaking with you over the phone I was convinced you were the man for the job. Your knowledge in the field, professional attitude, willingness to explain things thoroughly and wonderful personality is what set you apart from all of the others. It happens to often that people get hung up on how much something costs. Let me just say "you get what you pay for". I got what I paid for and more! After spending the day working directly with you I not only learned so many things about home I was purchasing I also saved a large sum of money. To think, I was actually considering not having you inspect the septic system so I could save a few dollars! Your thorough inspection of the septic system and what you discovered saved me thousands of dollars, a lot of headaches and made me aware of the health hazards that my family could have been exposed to. I have small children who love to play in the yard and this meant a lot to me. You also found many other things which I believe most home inspectors would have never found. With this being said, I highly recommend you to anyone who is in need of a professional home inspection. Thanks for making my new home a safer place!

Sincerely,

Jerud Langley